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Dear Parents/Carers                              17th January 2025 

 

 

Owl Class have worked very hard this term and have earned all 10 parts of their Class Charter and 

have chosen their charter treat!! The charter treat will take place in the morning of Monday 20th 

January. 

 

We have chosen to watch a film, drink hot chocolate and decorate cookies.  They do not need to bring 

anything, we will provide everything.  

 

We are all looking forward to having a lovely day!! 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Flodman 
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